
MOTION 

Council District 4's Ambassador Program contract for the A Bridge Home Riverside with 
People Assisting the Homeless (PATH) is coming to an end on June 30, 2024. Council District 4 
wants to retain the funds remaining in the account for the Ambassador Program and extend the 
contract to continue this program. This will ensure continued services to unhoused residents served 
by the facility. 

I THEREFORE MOVE that the Council instruct the Los Angeles Housing Department 
to extend the A Bridge Home Riverside Ambassadors Program in the Roadmap Contract (C-
144656) from June 30 2024 to August 30, 2025, without any additional funding at this time. 
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